
-----Original Message-----
From: Georgia Enright 
Sent: 18 October 2018 19:10
To: Licensing
Subject: Complaint WK/201806990

 Dear council,
 
I wish to complain about a licence application. I live on Russell Road and we’re experiencing a lot of 
noise disturbance with local bars  (e.g Smash and Weatherspoons, Theatre etc)  open late. We have 
drunk people walking down the street once these premises close and we have had fighting on the 
street outside our house, people fouling in our front garden, people jumping out fence etc. We DO 
NOT want another bar nearby being granted a late licence, especially for loud music and alcohol. 

Therefore we strongly appose application WK/201806990, especially given this was closed for drug 
possession with the previous owner actually being a family member of the current applicant. 
 
 I’m not sure what the next steps are but feel free to call me on 

 Kind regards,
Georgia Enright

 Sent from my iPhone
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